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Dear Supervisors, 

Unfortunately I will be unable to attend the hearing on December 4 for Item 43. 

If I were, I would say NO to this proposal as it is unneeded, fiscally unsound and it didn't work last time it was 
attempted. I worked for the "Community Development Department" in the late 80's and early 90's and it was a 
disaster! The concept sounded good back when, and the staff report paints a rosy picture for this time around, 
but I don't see how it can possibly "deliver the goods" by increasing the size of government, and putting the 
administrators one step further out of your control. Current Department Directors seem to do fine under your 
supervision and we should keep it that way. 

Again, I cannot attend the hearing, but urge you to DENY the proposed expansion of El Dorado County 
Government when it should be decreasing. 

Thank you for consideration of my request. 

Sincerely, 

Ken R. Greenwood 
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